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September 23rd, 1927.

Dr. Edward H. Hume,
Hew York Post-Graduate Medical School, 
301 East 20th Street,
New York.

My dear Dr. Hume :-
Thanks very much for your

note of the 20th of September.
I am delighted to know that 

you are coming to Montreal on the occasion of 
the annual meeting of the Association of American 
Medical Colleges. I shall expect you to stay 
with me. Please drop me a line telling me by 
what train you are coming.

?.rith kindest wishes ,

Yours faithfully,


